
The original documents are located in Box C5, folder “Presidential Handwriting, 
10/14/1974” of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential 

Library. 
 

Copyright Notice 
The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of 
photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United 
States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections.  
Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public 
domain.  The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to 
remain with them.   If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid 
copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.  



FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

WASHINGTON 

October 14, 1974 

R THE PRESIDENT 

William E. Timmons~ 

Secretary Kissinger 

INFORMATION 

Follow-up to several inquiries you made this morning: 

1. General Scowcroft will arrange for a telephone hook-up 
so you can talk with Secy. Kissinger when he lands at 
Andrews AFB Tuesday evening. His current arrival time 
is 7:30 EDT (6:30 p.m. in Kansas City). As it happens, 
you will be in your hotel suite for personal time then. 
However, Kissinger's plans are subject to change. 

2. General Scowcroft feels it impossible to have a successful 
conversation between the Secretary and Rep. Brademas 
over secure voice communications from the Mid-East. 
Since any discussions would be sensitive this idea has 
been cancelled. 

3. Upon reflection, I recommend against turning out the ;;,12. 
Cabinet and GOP leaders for Henry's arrival. First, it {)At_.,/· 
is a bad time for everybody. Second, the leaders will be ./ 
reluctant to attend unless the President is returning. 
Third, the Cabinet saw him off and may feel the significance 
of his return doesn't merit a large public reception. If 
you feel differently, however, let me know. 

cc: Gen. Brent Scowcroft 
William Henkel 
Terrence 0 1 Donnell 
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MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 15, 1974 

BILL TIMMONS 

JERRYJ~ 
Secretary Kissinger 

Your memorandum to the President dated October 15th on the above 
subject has been reviewed, and the following comments were made: 

Point 1 -OK 
Point 2 - OK 
Point 3 - Agree 

Will ynu please coordinate any necessary follo•.v-up with Br~nt 
Scowcroft. 

Thank you. 

cc: Brent Scowcroft 

cc: Don Rumsfeld 
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